HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES
2 STATE HOUSE STATION
AUGUSTA, MAINE 04333-0002

(207) 287-1400
TTY: (207) 287-4469

James F. Dill
72 Sunset Drive

Old Town, ME 04468
Residence: (207) 827-3498
Business: (207) 581-3879

Fax: (207) 581-3881

E-Mail: jdill@umext.maine.edu
State House E-Mail:
RepJames.Dill@legislature.maine.gov

Board of Pesticides Control
28 State House Station
Augusta, ME 04333-0028 January 13, 2012

Dear Board of Pesticides Control Members:

In early October we attended a Board of Pesticides Control (BPC) meeting to discuss
developing a new pesticide notification registry, which we (Representatives Dill and
Timberlake) both believe is needed. At that meeting it was our belief that a vote was
taken to allow the BPC to work with us on developing a new registry that would be vetted
to stakeholders with their input before any rule or legislation would be promulgated.

However, it has since come to our attention that this discussion/request should be put
forth to the BPC more formally by putting the request in writing. By way of this letter we
are requesting that the BPC staff be allowed or directed, as the case may be, to work
with us on the development of said registry.

Thank you in advance for your consideration of this request.
Sincerely,
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James F. Dill
State Representative

District 14 Old Town and Penobscot Indian Island
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HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES
2 STATE HOUSE STATION
AUGUSTA, MAINE 04333-0002
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Jeffrey L. Timberlake
284 Ricker Hill Road
Turner, ME 04282
Residence: (207)225-6016
Cell: (207) 754-6000
State House E-Mail:
Repleffrey. Timberlake@legislature.maine.gov

January 26, 2012

Maine Board of Pesticides Control
28 State House Station
Augusta, ME 04333-0028

Dear Members, Maine Board of Pesticides Control:

In early October we attended a Board of Pesticides Control (BPC) meeting to discuss
developing a new pesticide notification registry. Representative Dill and | believe this
registry is needed. It was our belief that a vote was taken at the meeting which would
allow the BPC to work with us on developing a new registry. That registry would be
vetted to stakeholders with their input before any rule or legislation would be
promulgated.

However, it has since come to our attention that this discussion/request should be put
forth to the BPC in writing. By way of this letter we are requesting that the BPC staff be
allowed or directed, as the case may be, to work with us on the development of said

registry.

Thank you in advance for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

Jeffrey L. Timberlake
State Representative

District 96 Hebron, Minot and Turner
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